Steven Seee

From: denise dowling <chinon1183@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 3:28 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Support - H-5515

The Honorable Evan P. Shanley
House State Government and Elections Committee

Re: Support H-5515

Dear Chairman Shanley,

My name is Denise Dowling and | am a resident of East Greenwich. | am writing to express my strong support of H-5515.
I am in support of H-5515. Since | moved from Potowomut in Warwick to just a few streets away from Main Street East
Greenwich, | have experienced first hand how easy access to polls and early voting has increased my interest and
participation in local politics. | am grateful for the freedom and responsibility | have as an American citizen and support
all measures that encourage every citizen to exercise their right to vote.

| hope the House State Government and Elections Committee will pass H-5515.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Denise Dowling
East Greenwich



